To Whom It May Concern:

For the past six years my brother has been a part of the Special Olympics organization,
playing soccer and basketball. I have watched as he flourished into a great athlete and
saw him acquire skills such as communication, teamwork, and leadership.

It has been two years now that Union High School softball has hosted a game against the
Red Hawks Special Olympics softball team. Each vear it has turned out to be a successful
event and a great experience for all who were involved.

I am hoping we could set up a game again this year. The game will be modified and all
safety precautions will be taken to eliminate liability concerns. The team has insurance
and will be properly equipped. Attached please find a copy of their insurance. The game

will be informal, so no umpires will be required. Union Softball will not be charged any
fees for this game.

The game would take place at the Union High School softball field on Wednesday, May
24" at 5:30 p.m.

If you have any questions or concerns please let me know.
Sincerely,

Deanna Russomanno



